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With October being Domestic Violence Awareness Month, I was honored to attend the Coalition Against Sexual and Domestic 
Violence Abuse Annual Recognition Breakfast & Membership Meeting at Vassar College, recognizing Dr. David A. Crenshaw, Det. 
Sgt. Jason Mark and Ms. Susie Balutis for their tremendous work in our community. They are an inspiration in my continued efforts 
to pass Rosie's Law, and give victims of sexual and domestic violence abuse a more compassionate justice system.


